TIMING: Release on 9/5 at 10am
Subject: IMPORTANT Information Regarding Your Indian Motorcycle

BODY:

Dear Indian Motorcycle Customer,

Our records indicate that you are the owner of a unit affected by Safety Recall 1-19-04 that was
announced on September 3, 2019.

Indian Motorcycle has determined that the tail lights on 2019 Chieftain models do not meet the
brightness intensity requirements defined by the Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) 108
regulations. The tail lights are too bright. Due to the increased intensity, other drivers may have a
problem determining if brakes are engaged, increasing the risk of a collision

Visit our On-Road Safety Recall page to verify if your unit is impacted by the recall. Contact your dealer
to schedule a service appointment or complete a transfer of ownership if you no longer own the vehicle.
Your local POLARIS dealer can be found on our Dealer Locator page.

While your dealer is in the best position to answer your questions, you can also call our Polaris Owner
Connections Department at: 1-800-POLARIS (1-800-765-2747) to speak with a representative.

Sincerely,

Polaris Service


http://www.polaris.com/en-us/rider-support/on-road-recalls
https://www.polaris.com/en-us/dealer-locator
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